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Toreomt Town Council .
From: tonyknoxjohnston@btinternet.com tonyknoxjohnston@btinternet.com
<tonyknoxjohnston@btinternet.com>
Sent: 28 November 2024 08:03
To: admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk
Subject: Bellevue Square Parking permits

Good Morning.

| was wondering if its possible, or how | would go about petitioning the town council to make the
parking in Bellevue square and Barossa road residents parking only with the use of residents parking
permits.

The problem is that we have a great many dock yard workers parking outside our properties before
getting the ferry as pedestrians to work in the morning and not returning until the afternocon taking
parking spaces away from the residents for the entire day.

| would like to point out that the Devonport area of Plymouth has the exact same problem and is
currently having a consultation regarding the issuing of residents parking permits to address the
problem.

There is currently limited parking for residents, and with the addition of additional vehicles using the
area as a free car park for the entire day while they go to work, | feel residents only parking permits
would alleviate this issue.

I would also add that with the new proposals for the area, under the "Vision for Torpoint”, we will be
losing parking spaces in Bellevue Square to plant trees, so parking will become a premium and more
difficult for residents.

Any advice as to whether this is possible of how | would go about this would be greatly appreciated.

I look forward to your response




Thanks

Tony Knox-Johnston
8, Arthur Terrace

Torpoint.



